
School catchment area consultation –
an update #dundeewestend

Last week, I advised that Dundee City Council has launched a consultation on
a number of schools proposals.

Part of the proposals see substantial proposed changes to the catchment areas
of the primary schools that are feeder schools to Harris Academy.

In the West End, there are significant proposed changes to the Blackness
Primary, Victoria Park Primary and Ancrum Road Primary catchment areas.

I can now advise that consultation meetings about the West End proposals will
take place on Wednesday 26th February and, again, on Monday 16th March, with
a drop-in from 6pm to view the proposals and a presentation and Q&A session
at 7pm – all welcome

You can view the full proposals here.
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